2016 GENE-ius Day Summer Program

Letter of Recommendation Request



Student Information (Student please fill out top section before giving to your teacher):

Applicant's Name			
	LAST	FIRST	MIDDLE
Grade Level (2015 – 2016)			

Dear Teacher,

The student (named above) has asked you to complete a Letter of Recommendation form is applying to the GENE-iuses Program at the University of Hawai'i at Mānoa. The GENE-ius Day Summer STEM Program is an innovative enrichment program for talented middle school students. Our goal is to increase the interest of Hawai'i's keiki in science-related fields by making science and learning fun! You have taught this student, so you can tell if she/he is a good candidate for this STEM enrichment program.

To access the form, please visit the website:

http://www.ctahr.hawaii.edu/geneius-day/letter_of_recommendation.html

to complete the form and provide additional information for this student. The review of applications will begin on April 30th and will continue until all seats are filled. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at geneius-day@ctahr.hawaii.edu.

Dr. Ania Wieczorek

Program Director • CTAHR

University of Hawai'i at Mānoa

3190 Maile Way • St. John 102

Honolulu, HI 96822

